
Hello again to everyone at Sōngshān High School. Representing Shijonawate High School ,  

I will give a greeting. 

Thank you for doing such a wonderful closing ceremony for us. 

As a principal ,watching that the students at both schools are very happy and active, 

there is no pleasure over this. 

Through this exchange, our friendship has further deepened. 

And I hope that the friendship between Taiwan and Japan will become stronger too. 

By using this smartphone ,I am sending  the report of our  excursion trip on the internet to Japan. 

To see today's report , I am sure that their parents and teachers are very satisfied. 

Everyone at Sōngshān High School , thank you very much again . 

When you come to Japan, we will welcome you grandly. 

I pray for your continues prosperity. 

And I declare that our friendship is forever. 


